
Community Council Minutes For 10/12/21 

Attendees: Jared Broderick, Steffany Austin, Ellis Rygg, Stacey Lowe, Lacey Graham, Ashley 

George 

Rules of Order and Procedure: Ellis gave the rules of procedure from the community council 

handbook.  

Approval of May Minutes: Steffany went over the minutes from May and made a motion to 

approve the minutes. Stacey seconded.  

Member Responsibilities: Ellis Rygg will be the chairperson, Ashley George is the vice chair, 

and Steffany Austin is the secretary. 

Communication Method: Members prefer email.  

Meeting Date: Motion was made by Ellis Rygg for second Thursday at 4:00. Seconded by 

Stacey Lowe. 

Principal’s Report: Principal reported this can be an open meeting. Went over what the Land 

Trust plan is and our responsibilities. Reported progress was difficult to determine last year due 

to COVID. Reported the plan was for math and reading aides. We stuck with that plan for the 

entire year. Informed parents that we had to spend all the money, so we didn’t have a carry over. 

Reported we have approximately 46,000 for Land Trust funds.  

Safe Technology and Digital Citizenship: PTA will do a white ribbon week in February. There 

is a section in the community council handbook about digital citizenship.  

District Community Council Representative: We need a parent representative for the district. 

First meeting is October 26 at 6:00. They are quarterly. Steffany Austin made a motion that Ellis 

Rygg will be this representative. Jared Broderick seconded.  

Halloween Parade: Jared Broderick stated the importance of community involvement in the 

parade. Reported the PBIS team had discussed the parade. The team wanted to continue to have a 

class party. We can have a parade outside. If we can’t do it outside, we would do grade levels or 

do in the halls, but have it streamed. Some members were not excited about the streaming. 

Celebration will be Friday, October 29th at 9:30.  

Amendments to the Continual Improvement Plan: Jared Broderick said Truman got an 

additional 72,000 dollars in ESSR funds in August. The school proposed an after-school 

program. Funding would go toward a stipend for the teachers. There would be a fall and spring 

session. We are looking at Monday and Wednesday for one hour. The stipend would be 100 

dollars a day with the expectation of each teacher doing one hour of planning. We have seven 

interested teachers. Teachers gave a list of red and yellow students.  

Meeting Adjourned: Motion made by Ellis Rygg and seconded by Stacey Lowe. 

Next Meeting: All parents are invited to attend Community Council meetings. We will meet 

November 11 at 4:00.  



 


